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I oppose HB2007. 

There is NO history or tradition of making such an extensive off limit zones for 

Concealed Handgun License (CHL) holders. It is unconstitutional. It will negatively 

effect approximately 311,000 CHL holders in Oregon. This will Infringe on our rights 

to defend ourselves. 

Article 1 Section 27 of the Oregon constitution says “Right to bear arms; military 

subordinate to civil power. The people shall have the right to bear arms for the 

defense [sic] of themselves, and the State, but the Military shall be kept in strict 

subordination to the civil power[.] “” 

You won't stop any actual criminals, because they do not follow laws. 

 This will NOT stand up in court and Oregon doesn't need any more lawsuits, Say no 

to HB2007. 


